Healthy People; Healthy Commmuniliey

MENDOCINO COUNTY HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES AGENCY

MEMO
To Carmel Angelo, CEO
Date January 4, 2018 |
From Tammy Moss Chandler, HHSA Director /W~
Subject | Automobile Allowance for HHSA Assistant Director of Administrative
Services, William Schurtz

| am requesting that Health and Human Services Agency Assistant Director of Administrative Services,
William Schurtz, be granted the automobile allowance as written in the Mendocino County Department

Head MOU.

Thank you for your consideration,

Tammy Moss Chandler
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